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I am in favor of SB 210. Why should someone be in opposition of this? This would 

confirm that voting in person would take away any questions regarding fraud and 

fairness. Those who are unable to vote in person such as overseas military 

personnel, individuals who may have disabilities, elderly etc. should be 

accommodated and be able to vote by mail. Voting is a privilege and if it’s important 

for someone’s “Voice” to be heard during an election, those individuals need to take 

responsible and get to the polls. 


